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Over the year we plan themed weeks with next year focussing around Science.  We are particularly looking at how things work and 
how to care for our planet.  In light of this we are making the Wednesday a NO PLASTIC DAY.  This means that we are asking that 
the children bring as little as possible in the form of rubbish that requires to be thrown away.  Plastic lunch boxes and drink bottles 
are fine. The class with the least amount of rubbish will be awarded in the assembly that day.   
The week is to end with our open afternoon where we would like family members to join us in our learning and enjoy some time in 
school.  This is to start from 14:00.   
  
Hawks Class are selling smoothies and smoothie shots at playtimes on Monday.  The smoothies will be selling at 50p and the shots 
will be 25p for two.  All profit will go towards buying items for their class garden. 
Falcons Class are selling food items on the 24

th
 and 25

th
 May at playtimes.  Everything will be priced under 50p.  The money raised 

will be used for their class garden.  All food will be nut free. 
 
This week has seen the first of the SATs for our Year Two pupils under the new curriculum.  The children have been able to ‘show 
off’ all their learning and we are very pleased with their efforts and great attitudes.  
 
To celebrate the Queen’s 90

th
 Birthday we are to have a special lunch provided by our cook on the 10

th
 June.  If your child normally 

has a packed lunch but would like to be part of this celebration please let the school office know at your earliest convenience and 

no later than Wednesday 25
th

 May.   

Urgent plea!  Could all parents please check their child’s hair for headlice this weekend and treat if necessary.  We seem to 

have a problem with reoccurring infestation. 

The Sports Page @ Carleton Green 

 
A huge well done to the girls football team who took part in the 7 a side football competition at Fuse Football on Wednesday this week. The 
girls played extremely well as they won 3, drew 2 and lost 2. They came 10

th
 out of 18 teams. WELL DONE GIRLS!!  

Keep up the excellent training girls as next year it is looking like there is going to be a girls league as well as the boys!! 
 
Sainsbury’s vouchers, please bring any in that you have!!  
 
Blackpool Gazette; A huge well done to the children from gymnastics club and the boys from Poulton FC Stripes U9s for making the local 
news!! 
  
 Kids get active!! I know some children in school along with their families are some of the 35, 000 families in Lancashire who are 
participating in the NEW FREE MEND PROGRAMME!! A huge well done to these children and their families. This FREE Programme is 
delivered in partnership with Lancashire County Council at venues across Fylde and Wyre. The programme consists of 12 weekly sessions 
over 12 weeks and each session is completely free for the child and their families. ‘THE INNOVATIVE KIDS GET ACTIVE (MEND) 
PROGRAMME GETS KIDS WHO ARE ABOVE THEIR IDEAL WEIGHT, HEALTHIER, FITTER AND HAPPIER AND THE WHOLE FAMILY CAN 
BENEFIT TOO!’ 
Please use the link to find out more information about this fantastic new initiative; http://ymcayactive.org/health-wellbeing/kids-get-active-
mend/ 
  
Healthy Living and Sports week will begin on Monday 13

th
 June. We are looking forward to a fun-filled week of learning how to be healthy 

and being active!! 
 

http://ymcayactive.org/health-wellbeing/kids-get-active-mend/
http://ymcayactive.org/health-wellbeing/kids-get-active-mend/


Clubs; Please encourage your child to attend a new club or attend the club they have put their name down for. We have lots of exciting 
clubs happening and we would love your children to attend. It would be fantastic if you would come to clubs as you have the opportunity to 
maybe represent school in competitions. Next half term there is a y5/6 basketball competition and Kwik cricket for year 5/6 girls and boys.  
Year 5/6 boys and girls are invited to learn Kwik Cricket every Wednesday. 
Year 5/6 boys and girls are invited to learn basketball on a Friday. 
Year 3/4/5 children are invited to learn rounders on a Wednesday.  
Year 5/6 Change for Life Club will finish next week. 
Year 1/2 Boccia club will finish next week. I know the children who have attended have really enjoyed it!! 
 

 
   

 
Gentle Reminders: 

 

As mentioned many times the carpark at the front of school is designated for the staff that work within our school only.  

We ask that all our families respect this and park outside the school grounds after 08:00.  Only this week two of our teachers 

reported that they nearly hit children who were running across the carpark to access school.   

Please stay out of the carpark and use the path to the main entrance. 

This article was recently published for the attention of all headteachers: 

There have been a number of accidents involving vehicles manoeuvring in Lancashire school car parks and sadly one 

accident resulted in a fatality. This highlights the need for premises managers to ensure a robust risk assessment is 

undertaken and arrangements are put in place for keeping these areas safe. 

We have noticed an increasing number of children being taken out of school during the school day.  Please can you 

endeavour to make appointments for dental visits to outside of the school hours?  

Our school is a no smoking site.  This ban does include the smoking of e-cigarettes. Please respect our policy and keep our 

grounds smoke free. 

 

Dates to note  
(this list is by no means exhaustive so please keep looking for additional events and information) 
 
Week of the 23

rd
 May – Science Week in school. 

No Swimming for Kestrels Class this week but it is on the Monday 6
th

 June. 
24

th
 May – Green Ducklings’ Class Assembly from 15:00. 

27
th

 May – break up for half term holiday at 15:30 with open afternoon from 14:00. 
6

th
 June – Back to school 

10
th

 June – Celebration Lunch for the Queen’s 90
th

 Birthday. 
Week beginning 13

th
 June – Healthy Living Week 

Monday 13
th

 June – Sports Day from 13:00 (weather dependent)   

Tuesday 14
th

 June – Class Photographs.  
Monday 27

th
 June – Year 6 three day residential trip to London 

Sat 2
nd

 July – Summer Fair/Carleton Green’s 40
th

 Birthday Party.  
 
Friday 8

th
 July – End of Year Reports to go out 

Week beginning 11
th

 July – Transition week for children to move to new classes. 
Wednesday 20

th
 July – Year 5/6 End of Year Production 14:00 & 18:00 

Thursday 21
st

 July – Leavers’ Awards Evening followed by BBQ.  17:30 onwards. 
Friday 22

nd
 July – Last day of term with an awards assembly at 13:00.  (Be on standby as your child may be chosen for an award.) 

                               Finish for summer at 14:30. 
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Back to school September 1
st

 2016. 
  
 
 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support with all that takes place in and out of school. 
Susan McGrath Headteacher at Carleton Green Community School. 
 
 
 
 

 
I parent/guardian of ______________________ in year 5 would like him/her to attend the trip to London in July 2017. 
 
Signed ______________________________ 
 

 
Things going on in the local area: 

 
After School Taekwondo Class 
Following the success of Taekwondo at your School we have places available for new beginners!  
Classes are every Tuesday straight after School until 4.20pm . 
Northern Taekwondo has been established for over 25 years run by Master Lee Heyes 7th Dan and his team of experienced 
instructors.  We have been running in your school for over 10 years.Classes are £4.50 per class billed per half term period there is 
also a licence fee reduced to £20 . 
  
Your children will benefit from:  
Increased concentration  
Self discipline 
Fitness 
Self defence 
Confidence. 
….but most of all our classes are great fun!  
  
If this class is not convenient or you have other family members and adults who would like to try our classes then please look at 
our website as we have evening and weekend classes in your area that have places available for new beginners ! 
Wednesday 6pm -7pm Milfield High School and Saturday 12.30pm -1.30pm St John's Church Hall. 
To book a place or for more information  please call Master Lee 07779275207  www.northerntaekwondo.co.uk 

 

 

 

 

tel:07779275207
http://www.northerntaekwondo.co.uk/

